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New Year Celebrations at GCWUF 

 

 

Wall of Kindness 

New Year begins with reflection, planning, and celebration at GCWUF. Worthy 

Vice Chancellor GCWUF Prof. Dr. Zill-i-Huma Nazli convened a meeting with 

all academic and administrative heads on 01 January 2024 at 11:00 am in the 

Committee Room of the Vice Chancellor's Secretariat. She shared New Year 

greetings with all and cut a cake. The meeting was a reflection on the major 

achievements and deficiencies in the past year and led to a discussion on new year 

resolution.  

 
The house discussed the preparations for upcoming examinations and outlined the 

vision and plans for the year 2024. The competent authority appreciated the insights 

and contributions of all administrative and academic departments for the collective 

progress of the institution. Vice Chancellor graciously hosted a tea party in celebration 

of all major achievements during the year 2023. 

 

 

 

 

Worthy Vice Chancellor GCWUF Prof. Dr. Zill-i-

Huma Nazli visited the New Campus of the university 

today. Registrar Mr. Asif A. Malik, Chief Engineer 

Mr. Tayyab Asif, and Incharge Estate Office Mr. Irfan 

Mujahid accompanied the Vice Chancellor. 

Mr. Tayyab briefed the competent authority on the 

progress of the development project on the campus: 

construction status of admin, academic, and hostel 

buildings. She appreciated the pace of the construction 

process and passed instructions on various ongoing 

projects on the new campus. She visited the cultivated 

lands of the university also.  

 

 

 

 

VC’s Visit to the New Campus 

 

 

 

 

Collaborating closely with faculty and students, the Faculty of Management and Administrative Sciences takes a united stance 

in establishing the transformative Wall of Kindness—an initiative actively involving civic and community roles. This joint effort 

encourages widespread participation to address societal needs and foster kindness, leaving a lasting positive impact on the 

broader community. Key events within this commendable timeline include distributions on 16th November 2023 (clothes, 

 

 



  

 

The latest edition of Al-Lauh, Year 2023 - Volume 2 Issue 2, is now 

available for enthusiasts and scholars alike. This comprehensive issue, 

rich in insightful articles, can be easily accessed and downloaded online, 

offering readers a wealth of knowledge and scholarly works at their 

fingertips. 

 

Al-Lauh Year 2023 - Volume 2 Issue 2: Now Available Online! 

A wonderful business opportunity for all service-providing 

enterprises  

• Deadline for booking of stalls: 15 January 2024 

Come, grab the opportunity at the earliest to expand your 

business and find new horizons of collaborations. 
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 groceries, and crockery), 20th November 2023 (clothes, socks, and shoes for 

workers), and 15th December 2023 (shoes for workers and warm clothes). A pivotal 

moment unfolded on 9th January 2024 with the distribution of eggs, showcasing an 

ongoing commitment to sustainability and community well-being. This collaborative 

endeavor serves as a testament to fostering positive change through active civic 

responsibility and community engagement. Join us in making a difference! Please 

participate in upcoming events and help create a lasting impact on our broader 

community. Together, we can make a difference! 

 

 

 

 

We would like to congratulate Ms. Maliha Salim 

and Ms. Manahil Jabeen, our sports heroes, on 

their receipt of monetary prizes from the Higher 

Education Commission valued at Rs. 30,000. The 

players received their checks from GCWUF Vice 

Chancellor Prof. Dr. Zill-i-Huma Nazli during a 

ceremony. In the 2023 NATIONAL Women 

Volleyball Championship, which took place in  

 

BIC Graduation Ceremony 2023 

 

The 2nd Job Fair and Industrial Expo 2024 

 

Quetta, these athletes won a bronze medal for the HEC. The HEC also awarded Ms. Fehmida Ayub, Manager of the 

HEC National Women Karate Team, a cash prize of Rs. 30,000 for her participation in the National Women Karate 

Championship in Quetta. The Honorable Vice Chancellor recognized HEC's contribution to the youth of Pakistan's 

sports and extracurricular activities. She especially appreciated the extra efforts made by DG Sports at HEC Mr. Javed 

Ali Memon to organize nationally significant sporting events. Prof. Dr. Aysha Sameen, Coordinator of the Faculty of 

Arts and Social Sciences, and Ms. Amara Javed, Additional Director of Press Media and Publications, were also 

present at the occasion. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Government College Women University Faisalabad wishes a very 

happy new year to all students, teachers and staff. 

Let's pray for a safe, strong and prosperous new year leading to 

knowledge and growth. 
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New Year Wishes from Government College Women University Faisalabad 

  


